
Altmar Parish Williamstown Central School  
District wide 

Writing Contest Announcement 
 

                                                                                               
Dear Colleagues, 
       Our writing contest is open to all students in Pre-K through 12.  Entries are also welcome 
from teachers, support staff, parents, and other adults in the school district.  
 
Please note the following guidelines for the writing contest: 
1. Entries should not exceed four typed or handwritten pages, not less than font 12. 
2. If entry is handwritten, send only final copies, no sloppy copies. 
3. Please stick to the topic, do not change the contest title. 
4. Entry style may be of any genre (narrative, poetry, ballad, informational, persuasive/opinion). 

5. Entries not signed by a parent will be disqualified. 
 

     Enclosed are notices for the Writing contest. This year’s theme is:  "What happened on 
the best day of my life…”.   
 
     Teachers may duplicate entry forms as needed for their classroom.  (They may wish to fill 
out teacher and school information before duplication.) The cover letter MUST be stapled to 
the writing entry. 
 
         PLEASE NOTE the deadline for writing contest entries is Friday, March 13th.  The judging 
will occur before April 16th.   Awards Ceremony will take place  on Wednesday, May 20th. 
 
     For more information or questions, please email or call 315-625-5270 and ask to speak to 
one of us listed below. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
Maria Hendrix, mhendrix@apw.cnyric.org 
Karen Quartz, kquartz@apw.cnyric.org 
Writing contest co-chairs 
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